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For questions related to the Romney CLC, 
please contact us or visit our website.

The second of at least four meetings to be held 
over a two year span is planned as follows: 
CLC MEETING #2
Date: May 7, 2019
Time: 6-8pm
Location: 
Wheatley United Church 
59 Talbot Street West  
Wheatley, Ontario N0P 2P0

www.edf-re.ca/project/romney

On April 16, 2018, the Ministry of the Environment and Climate Change (MECP) granted a  
Renewable Energy Approval (“REA”) for the Romney Wind Energy Centre (the ‘’Project’’), a  
60-megawatt wind energy facility located on private and public lands in the Town of Lakeshore,  
County of Essex and Municipality of Chatham Kent, south of Highway 401, and extending along  
Richardson Side Road and east of Wheatley Road north of the community of Wheatley, Ontario. 

The REA approval is an important milestone for the Project as it demonstrates that it is compliant with 
provincial government requirements. The construction phase of the Project began at the end of 2018 
and eventually leading up to the erection of seventeen (17) wind turbines in the summer and fall 
of 2019. The REA (REA #3397-AV3MVX) and all REA reports and notices are accessible on the Project 
website (https://www.edf-re.ca/project/romney/). The first CLC meeting was held on October 4, 2018.

The goals of the meetings are to provide  
project updates, discuss community interests,  
review and discuss the CLC Guidelines and  
establish functional procedures and content for 
the next meetings. The meeting will be open to  
the public for observation. 

In general, the CLC meetings will provide a 
venue to share project updates relating to 
the construction, installation, use, operation,  
maintenance and retirement of the Project,  
discuss potential issues, and hear community  
interests, as provided by CLC members.  
Meeting materials will be available on the  
Project website after each CLC meeting.


